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I oppose this legislation because it is unconstitutional. On top of that, the state 

doesn’t have the resources or follow through to enforce this ridiculous legislation on 

the individuals who are under the age of 21 that have already legally purchased 

firearms and undergone a background check. A better use of the states time and 

money would be preventing, pursuing, and charging those responsible for actual 

crimes in the Portland area, such as the massive problem with cars getting broken 

into. 


